
  MANOR GOLF CLUB 
  Captains’ Charity Day 

   

 

Charity No 259558	 	 	 	 	 Charity No 1152159 

Dear Members and Supporters, 

The Lady Captain, Pam Pritchard, and Club Captain, Warren Dix, 
would like to thank everyone who sponsored, donated, played and 
contributed to Charity Day on Sunday 1st September. 
The day was a huge success,with fine weather, good golf, and a 
plentiful supply of cakes at the halfway house.  
As a result of the generosity of our tee sponsors, competition 
entrants, the purchase of raffle tickets and other donations, we 
raised a combined total of £3201 from the day, which will passed 
on to the two charities, The Staffordshire Wildlife Trust, and  
A Child of Mine. 
Each year the Captains undertake a charity fundraising day, and 
each year the generosity of people is amazing. We are also 
indebted to the club management for their support on this day 
which makes it such a special occasion. 

Kind regards  
	  
Warren Dix	 	 	 Pam Pritchard 
Club Captain	 	 	 Lady Captain 
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